


 

The recommendation needs to be redirected to the Department of Premier and Cabinet, as the 
lead department for the implementation of Royal Commission recommendation 16. The 
Department of Health has shared the Finding with the Department of Premier and Cabinet at 
officer level for consideration and response. Can I please request that the Court also formally 
writes to the Department of Premier and Cabinet’s Secretary, Mr Jeremi Moule, with a request 
for response. 

Should further information be required in relation to this matter, please contact Allegra Walsh, 
Director, Mental Health and Alcohol & Other Drugs 

 

Noting the Department of Health plays an important role in ensuring the Victorian mental health 
and wellbeing system meets community needs, the department will continue to work closely 
with the Department of Premier and Cabinet in the implementation of recommendation 16.  

Should you need further assistance from the Department of Health, please contact Bailey 
Nation-Ingle, State Suicide Prevention and Response Adviser  or 

.  

Thank you once again for providing the Finding. The Department of Health will continue to 
work with the Coroners Court of Victoria to reduce the incidence and impact of suicide in 
Victoria.  

Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Professor Euan M Wallace AM 
Secretary 
19/09/2023 
 




